CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) UPDATE - MARCH 20, 2020 - 10:00am

Augusta Recyclers has been monitoring the current COVID-19 situation and want to let all our customers know as of
today we do not anticipate any disruptions to our service and will continue to be open from 8am to 5pm Mon thru Sat.
Augusta will continue to follow the advice of the Public Health Agency of Canada, the British Columbia Provincial
Health Officer and the BC Center for Disease Control and will do what is required to ensure the Health & Safety of our
employees and customers. We will keep you updated if any changes are happening.

Augusta has implemented the following procedures:
¢ any employee that has been out of country or shows any symptoms related to COVID-19 must do a mandatory

14 day self quarantine and cannot return to work until they have been symptom free for 14 days.

¢ all employees have been directed to wash hands regularly & do not touch your mouth, eyes or nose.

¢ all employees have been directed to try and maintain a minimum 2 meter distance from customers and/or
other employees.

e constant disinfecting of any items or equipment that has any contact with customers or employees . ex. debit
machines/door knobs, windows etc.

Augusta would like all customers to adhere to the following:
¢ if you are showing any symptoms for COVID-19 (Fever,cough, difficulty breathing) or sick in any way stay home

and self isolate for 14 days.

¢ if you have just travelled out of the country in the last 7 days, stay home and self isolate for 14 days.

¢ when in the yard and out of your vehicle try and maintain a 2 meter buffer from a nyone else.

¢ the BC Provincial Health Officer has ordered all residents to self isolate and only go out for essential services,
determine if what you need to drop off is a essential service. If you only have a few bags of garbage or a small
amount of recyclables, we recommend making use of the City of Powell River's Curbside garbage and recycling
pickup service, this will limit the volume of customers in the yard and lessen the chance of exposure.

Thank you and stay safe.




